A SPECIAL MEETING OF
THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD
HELD JUNE 9, 2022

A special meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held virtually on
Wednesday, June 9, 2022, via the Google Meet platform. The purpose of this meeting
was for Views and Comments by the Public, Board of Education Focus Group
Regarding Superintendent Search, and Vote to Convene in Executive Session (if
necessary).

The meeting was called to order at 5:37 P.M. with the following members
present. Mrs. Schmaling, Mr. Price, Mr. Meadows, Mr. Battle, Ms. Stevens, Mrs.
Modder, and Ms. Adams. Dr. Ormseth, Dr. Nerad, and Mr. Keckler were also present.

Ms. Adams, President, opened the meeting by announcing that this was a
special meeting of the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District No. 1.
Notice of this special meeting was given to the public by forwarding a copy of the notice
to all requesting radio stations and newspapers.

There were no views and comments by the public.

Dr. Daniel Nerad from Wisconsin Association of School Boards (WASB)
presented board members with nine questions and asked for feedback. He noted that
the information collected in the focus group would be considered when composing the
profile for the upcoming superintendent search.

Mrs. Modder moved to adjourn the meeting. Mr. Meadows seconded the motion.
Unanimously approved.

Meeting adjourned at 6:51 P.M.
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